
   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

February 21
st
, 2017 

 

 

 
Dear Business Record, 

 

 

I would like to nominate Mike Macri, Ferguson Commercial Real Estate Services, as the 

CRE Professional of the Year for 2017. 

 

Mike has been an integral part of the commercial real estate industry since he started back in 

2002. Mike has done things in a way that no one else has even thought of. Mike’s ability to 

think outside of the box has been a huge asset for him. He developed a way for cities to hire 

him as an economic development consultant at a fraction of what cities would need to pay a 

full time staff person. Plus, this enabled cities to get the expertise of someone in the real 

estate market who is on top of things happening at the moment.  

 

I have had the opportunity to work with Mike over the years on different projects and his 

dedication is the highest. Whether it is a philanthropic endeavor or a business one, his ethical 

standard is the same – to take care of the client in the best way possible. This is why I 

nominate Mike Macri for the CRE Professional of the Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 
 

Pat Schneider 

1840 NW 118
th
 Street,  Suite 100 

Clive, IA 50325 

Office:   515-309-0903 

Email:  pat@fergusoncres.com 
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